DEALER LETTER

Los Angeles, California
December 28 1931

TO ALL CALIFORNTIA PACKARD DEALERS:

SUBJECT: RING GEAR AND PINION PIECE NUMBER # 141461

When erdering Ring Gear and Pinicn for models
earlier than eighth series, it might be necescary tn
ship the new fine tooth gear which is now belng used
on the 9th series car,

This Gear is interchangeable with the except-
lon that it is slightly larger in diameter and ii is
necessary to chip a small emount out of the differen-
tial housing to get the gear in the case, otherwise
everything will fit satisfactorily.

Yours very truly,

EARLE C ANTHONY INC.,

Bt Il ol

7. Randall,
FER:GLS General Service lManager





